
        June 2, 2020 

10
th
 Day of The April Term  

Maysville, MO 

 

 

 

 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

DeKalb County Courthouse, Maysville, MO 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White and East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee welcomed those in attendance with Kyle Carroll leading the group in prayer 

followed by the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 

The minutes of the May 27, 2020 meeting were read with West District Commissioner, Kyle White making 

the motion to approve. East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the second. Motion carried.  

 

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to approve the agenda for today’s meeting with 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White making  the second. Motion carried.  

 

In attendance for today’s meeting were Chet Owen. 

 

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee attend an Extension Meeting on June 1. 

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White attended a meeting at Tri-County Health on May 29
th
 in Stanberry. 

 

The Commission approved the purchase of a 14’ trailer for County use. The trailer will be used during this 

election season to haul the extra equipment needed for COVID-19 as well as the extra machines due to the 

next two elections being Federal.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll attended a meeting at the DeKalb Daviess Regional Jail (DDRJ) on 

Friday May 29
th
.  

 

Accounts payable and payroll were reviewed and approved.  

 

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission to discuss a road in Washington Township. 

Also discussed was farming and terracing up to county roads as well as a patron helping clear brush.  

 

The Commission discussed future locations in the County to put another location for Tri-County Health as 

well as an Emergency Management.  

 

Sheriff Andy Clark met with the Commission to discuss the possibility of reconfiguring his office to make it 

more secure. Also discussed was only allowing probationers in the building during working hours which are 8 

a.m. until 4:30 p.m. 

 

With no other business before the Commission they adjourned. The next meeting of the Commission will be 

June 9, 2020 at 9 a.m.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


